MORNING WORSHIP

PIANO PRELUDE PASTOR'S PRAYER

ANNOUNCEMENTS

CHOIR

OFFERING

HYMN # 79 - To God be the Glory

PRAYER

HYMN # 351 - Since Jesus Came into My Heart

SCRIPTURE -

MESSAGE~ Missionary Joe Mifsud

HYMN # 316 - A Shelter in the Time of Storm

BENEDI CTION



Welcome to our church today Missionary Joe Mifsud serving in Malta. He will report on the ministry during our Sunday School hour and preach for our 11 am service. We will take up a

love offering after service. Check out his display.

TONIGHT - Annual Hymn Sing is Sunday Evening at 6:00 pm at Bethel Baptist Church. Our choir is singing. Pastor will drive the Church vehicle and depart at 5:30 pm. Let Mrs. Bacino know if you'd like to ride with us. Seniors have first preference and we will need to get final count today.

"JOURNEY INTO CHANGING THE WORLD" - is a study of the book of Acts. We are working on lesson # 18. Join us for a time of prayer & fellowship.

TRUSTEES - pastor would like to meet with members of the board for a few minutes after the service.

JR. CHURCH MINISTRY: AGES 5-11

Our Jr. Church staff member today is Tammy Holmes. Parents please use the balcony for infants & toddlers. Thank you to all our Jr. Church workers.

_	-	-	-	-	-	-
December 2017						
S	M	T	W	T	F	S
	11				1	2
3	4	5	6	7	8	9
10	11	12	13	14	15	16
17	18	19	20	21	22	23
24	25	26	27	28	29	30
31						

26, 2017

DOVER FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH CHURCH OFFICE - 832-3770 ANTHONY BACINO - PASTOR WWW.DOVERFIRSTBAPTIST.ORG

SCHEDULE:

Sunday Services 9:45 -Sunday School 11:00 - Worship Service

Wednesday Night -7 PM -Prayer Meeting

The Baptist Church of Danbury ~ after almost a year will install Pastor

Bob Payne as their new pastor. We are invited to the Installation Service at 2:30 PM on December 3rd. Pray for Pastor Bacino who will preach the charge to their church. Come to encourage these sister members.



 is "Emmanuel, Celebrating Heaven's Child". Mark your calendars for December 17th the music begins at 6 PM. Our children will be performing a special Nativity play on our hall stage.

TOYS- we could use your help with donations of toys and gifts for our Awasa Christmas Store. Our Clubbers will purchase these gifts on December 15th with their rewards.



We are collecting foods to help needy families for Christmas. You can give can and dry goods or a cash donation. Please see Sally Metcalf to help with the Christmas baskets.

NEW MEMBERS SUNDAY - if you are saved and baptized as a believer we invite you to join the Dover First Baptist Church as an official member. Please fill out the form on the rear table.



- we collected 61 shoe boxes this year for Operation Christmas Child. Thank you all for a great response to this special ministry. Pastor is tracking our shipment and will post

their destination when we get our receipt.

The Pastor desires to greet everyone for a few minutes after the morning service. Please be considerate by using another time to bring up pressing matters. Thank you.